Rhyme of the Week

(Sing to the tune of ‘Wind the Bobbin Up’.)

Look, the sun’s come out! Look, the
sun's come out!

Hot, hot, bright blue sky.
In the paddling pool. In the paddling pool.
Cool, cool, splash, splash, splash.

Play in the garden, play in the pool,
Play in the woods where it's dark and cool.
Children play together in the sun.
Summertime is lots of fun.

Junior Squash 4%
COACHING SESSION

Exclusive Offer to
South Hillingdon Schools
Sports Network!

Following the recent delivery of Squash Taster
Sessions, we are happy offer all school kids within
SHSSN, a FREE Coaching Session at Hillingdon

Squash Club!

<

Kids will begin learning the fundamental skills to play squash, and develop
hand-eye co-ordination, racket work, whilst having fun!

Available Session Dates/Times:

Mon 17-June 4:30pm (Aged 5-8 yrs) / 5:30pm (Aged 9 +)
Wednesday 19-June 4:30pm (Aged 5-8 yrs) / 5:30pm (Aged 9 +)
Saturday 22-June 9:15am (Aged 5-8 yrs) / 10:15am (Aged 9 +)
All playing equipment will be provided!
Session Places are Strictly limited, so
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Infant & Nursery School
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Weekly Newsletter

14™ June 2024

Please visit us on our website:
www.yeadinginf.co.uk
and Instagram account
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants
You will find all school information,

Updates, term dates and up & coming events

Yeading Summer Fun Day - Friday 28" June 2024
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What We're Learning This Weel!

S

Literacy
This week: we have been retelling the story of 'The Little Red Hen'.

Next week: We will be writing about our favourite part of the story using a
range of conjunctions such as: because, and, so, but, or.

Homework - Continue to look at "The Little Red Hen" story map and work on
retelling and sequencing the story with your child.

Phonics

This week: we have been consolidating work on Phase 4 and 5 of the phonics:
a-e for cake, ai for vain, ay for pay. We have also looked at the tricky word
'should'.

Next week- we will continue to consolidate all the sounds from phase 4 and 5
such as: ee for bee, e-e for extreme, ea for pea and ey for key.

Homework - Children should now be writing sentences independently using
their knowledge of Phase 2/3/4/5 supported by tricky words. PHONICS
HOMEWORK BOOK PAGES ARE: P.46-P.50 (WEEK 10)

Maths

This week- we have been learning about length and height. We had lots of fun
ordering each other from tallest to shortest as a whole class!

'Key words: short, shorter, shortest, long, longer, longest, tall, taller,
tallest.

Next week- Our topic for next week is ‘weight’. Children will be learning how
to estimate the weight of items by becoming human weighing scales! We will
also be comparing weight. For example, ‘the apple weighs more than the paper
clip because it is heavier'.

Key words: Heavy, heavier, heaviest, light, lighter, lightest.

Homework- Please gather a range of household items and ask your child to
estimate which one is the heaviest and which one is the lightest.

Foundation subjects:

Theme this term: Independence - I can do it myself

Understanding The World - Past and present

Expressive arts and design - Being imaginative and expressive

Physical Development - Balancing

Spellings - Please practice your spellings. You will find these in your child's
discovery homework book. Spellings take place every Friday.

General

Please do not leave your child unattended on the climbing frame when you
are waiting for the class doors to be opened.

Important dates:

o Sports Day 19™ June 2024 - Sports Day will take place on Wednesday
19.06.2024 from 9:15 -10:45

Please ensure your child wears their PE Kit - Boys and girls:
Navy T-shirt with school logo, Navy shorts and Black trainers

There will be NO SOFT START on Sports Day. Once you have dropped your
child off, kindly make your way to the field.

e Parent's Mental Health workshop on the 25.06.2024 at 9am in the
school hall.

e Summer Fayre Friday 28™ June 2024

Our Summer Fayre is taking place on Friday 28™ June!

On Friday 21°" June we will have NON SCHOOL-UNIFORM day. Children will
be allowed to wear their own clothes as long as they bring their contribution
towards Summer Fayre.

Question of the Week 14.06.2024 (Discovery homework
question)

What has been your favourite memory about school so far?

Thank you!
The Reception Team ©



